
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
2017-132 

KITSAP COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS  
SOLID WASTE DIVISION 

 
ENGINEERING AND/OR ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES FOR DEVELOPMENT 

OF A MASTER PLAN, PRELIMINARY FACILITY DESIGN, AND COST 
ESTIMATE FOR THE SILVERDALE RECYCLING AND GARBAGE FACILITY  

 
DUE DATE: TUESDAY, JUNE 27, 2017 @ 3:00 PM (PST) 

 

Kitsap County Public Works Solid Waste Division is requesting Statements of 
Qualifications from qualified Consultants to provide Engineering and/or 
Architectural Services for the Development of a Master Plan, Preliminary Facility 
Design, and Cost Estimate for ongoing operations at the Silverdale Recycling 
and Garbage Facility, a rural solid waste drop box facility located in Kitsap 
County, Washington.  
 

Complete Proposal packages maybe found on the Kitsap County Website 
www.kitsapgov.com/purchasing/bids.htm. If you have questions please 
contact Colby Wattling at 360-337-7036 or cwattling@co.kitsap.wa.us   
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